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Lower AGI Limitation on Medical Expense Deductions for Individuals 65 or Older

You can deduct medical and dental expenses that exceed a certain percentage of your adjusted
gross income (AGlI) for the year. In 2016, that percentage is 10 percent for most taxpayers.
However, that floor is reduced to 7.5 percent if you or your spouse have turned 65 before the
end of the year. Because that reduced AGI floor is scheduled to end after 2016, if this lower
limitation applies to you for 2016, you should determine whether you can accelerate any
medical expenses expected to be incurred in 2017 into 2016.
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